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During the hearings I took a question on notice (I requested it to be taken notice) that was asked 
in relation to how LTCS participants make complaints or seek advocacy to address issues from 
the disability sector or advocacy organisations, and if Spinal Cord Injuries Australia received 
many complaints. After speaking with my colleague who manages the individual advocacy 
complaints, he stated that he has not received any complaints about the LTCS by LTCS 
participants with a spinal cord injury for quite some time. 


